

Thursday 21st March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Class 9 Letter

tomorrow, Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> March. be leaving Park Hill Infant School for a new career outside of education. His last day will be We are writing to inform you that Mr Daniel, our Learning Support Assistant for Class 9, will

learning." remembered for being "the best footballer", "making us laugh" and "helping us with our Mr Daniel has been part of our whole school support team for many years and will be fondly

Miss McCormack will be moving to Class 9 for the Summer term as Learning Support.

We hope you will join us in wishing Mr Daniel all the best for the future

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Parry

Deputy Headteacher